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May12^ 2025

Notice of Construction

Road Rehabilitation on HoNidge Boulevard

Forest Group has been contracted by the Town to rehabilitate Hollidge Boulevard.

It is anticipated that the work will commence on Hollidge Blvd on May 13*^ 2025, and will
take approximately 4 weeks to complete (Figure 1).

Parking can be a challenge during this time. We ask that cars are not parked on the roadway.
The contractor will work with residents on a case-by-case basis In the event that access to

Individual homes are Impacted by construction activities.

Regular hours of construction are 7;00a.m. to 7:00p.m. Monday to Friday. The Contractor
may work on Saturdays depending on project need. We appreciate your understanding and
cooperation as we undertake this work.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this project, please contact:

Taylor van Velsen

Contract Administrator

Engineering and Capital Delivery Division
Phone:365-500-3110

Email: tvanvelsen@aurora.ca
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